
Town of Plympton-Wyoming

Development Charges Study 
and By-law

Notice of Public Meeting
The Town of Plympton-Wyoming is holding a public meeting to discuss the proposed 
Development Charges By-law. This By-law will replace the existing By-law and will 
set out the new development charge rates. The meeting will be held on Monday, 
August 23, 2021 6:00 p.m.

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/298557813

You can also dial in using your phone. 
Canada (Toll Free): 1-888-299-1889 

Canada: +1 (647) 497-9373 
Access Code: 298-557-813 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/298557813

The Draft Background Report is available for review at www.plympton-wyoming.com. 
Copies of the proposed By-law will be available 2 weeks ahead of the meeting. 
Representatives of Council and B. M. Ross and Associates Limited will be at the 
meeting to present details of the Draft Background Report and answer questions. 
Those interested in speaking are asked to register to Ella Lassaline
(ELassaline@plympton-wyoming.ca) by noon August 23, 2021.  

This Notice issued August 3, 2021

Erin Kwarciak, Clerk, Town of Plympton-Wyoming 


